
From: Mark Salinas [mailto:mjsalinas88@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2015 1:58 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Don't regulate IRA 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
It confuses me that the government rails against the 1% who make their money in an ostensibly 
unregulated market, yet would regulate the rest of us trying to get a piece of that pie.  I currently 
have my own meager savings invested with a company that I trust that is doing a good job.  I’m 
an adult and know the risks of the decisions I’ve made.  Please don’t regulate investment 
companies and IRA’s any more than they already are. 
 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
 
Mark J. Salinas 
 
 


